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Resident Satisfaction Surveys 

If you haven’t already done so, please complete your resident satisfaction survey.  The surveys 

were distributed a few weeks ago by an email link or paper copy. Currently, only 50% of the 

surveys have been completed. Our goal is 70 %. The last day to complete and return the survey 

is Friday, March 13.  
 

Updated Pool Guidelines 

The swimming pool guidelines and the schedule for reserved times have been updated and are 

posted outside the pool doors.  Just a reminder, residents must sign out the key and accompany 

their guests when using the pool.  Guests and family members are permitted to use the 

swimming pool Saturday – Thursday from 2pm to 8pm.  In addition, Sherwood Oaks 

employees and their immediate family members are permitted to use the swimming pool after 

3:30pm Saturday-Thursday.  Please feel free to contact Bill Burtner at ext. 8543 with any 

questions or concerns. 
 

Cyber Cycle Bike Challenge 

Ladies and gentlemen, pull up to the starting line and support team Sherwood Oaks in a cyber 

cycle biking challenge. Amica at Aspen Woods is a Retirement Community located in Calgary 

Alberta Canada and they’ve challenged us to a mile count competition for the month of 

March.  The goal is to ride and accumulate as many miles as possible on our cyber cycle in the 

Fitness Center during the month of March. The community whose residents have accumulated 

the most miles for the month WINS!!! The team with the most miles will receive a party and 

prizes! The top riders from each community will be awarded prizes and recognition!   

Please see Bill Burtner in the Fitness Center for more information.   
 

Dining Services 

March is National Nutrition Month and Dining Services is GOING GREEN!  Look for our 

flyer announcing weekly events in the lobby offering an opportunity to talk to our registered 

dietitian, Anna Mancini, and taste some healthy food samples. 
 

If you haven’t noticed, the salad bar in the main Dining Room has been transformed. We hope 

that re-arranging this area makes it easier to move through the salad bar.  
 

We also wanted to let you know that fresh, not frozen, ground meat burgers are now offered in 

the Café and on the always available menu. 
 

PA Voter Registration Forms 

The Sherwood Oaks Residents Association (SORA) has obtained a number of “Pennsylvania 

Voter Registration Mail Applications” for use by residents. These blank applications are 

available at the reception desk. They can be used for persons who want to change their address, 

change their party affiliation, register for the first time or have changed their name. They can 

be submitted via US Mail.  

 


